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8 December 2017  

 

ADVERSE WEATHER 

 

In the event of heavy snow or other adverse weather conditions St Finbar’s Catholic 

Primary School will always endeavour to open and to stay open.  

The school must consider the health and safety of all pupils and staff before making a 

decision. The school must attempt to ensure that sufficient staff can travel in to school 

safely and return home safely at the end of the day. The school is aware that closure and 

particularly closure during the day presents real difficulties for many families/ staff 

members.  

 

As snow is forecast for Liverpool on Sunday – our protocol for adverse weather is: 

 

To minimise the uncertainty caused by bad weather and snow, we are 

offering the following advice for parents/carers:  

 An update on the homepage of the school website and Twitter account 

by 7.30 am  

 Information on local radio stations (and associated websites); Radio 

City, Radio Merseyside and Magic  

 To contact school no earlier than 8:00am to inform us that a child will 

not be attending 

 

We will not use pupil word-of-mouth. Any contact will be to parents from the 

School Office. 

 

 


